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M y G r e a t e s t  D esire

(Theme)
V/anda Murray

To accomplish in life 
the things that cot 
the bettor of most non 
is my desire. Not to 
be groat for the world 
to 30 0, just [;rQa.t in 
the simple everyday 
things of life is all 
I ask. To man a kind 
word I would speak and 
make better the things 
for others in need. A 
friend to' all is what 
I v/ould be to gain my 
greatest desire.

O ur O nly Hope

(Theme)
E. C. Griffin

Today's conditions ro 
veal the lack of re
ligious education and 
the failure to obsorve 
God’s v;ill.
The entire world 'is 
ongagod in the blood
iest of all wars. ?/hy 
has this ' happened? 
Wliorc lies the blame?
This great blunder is 
the result of greed, 
selfisliness, lack of 
lovo, and neighborli
ness. Different would 
conditions be if the 
world had observed and 
taught the need for 
building up instead of 
tearing down. Obser
vance of the laws of 
social justice and 
brotherhood is our on
ly hope of defying and 
preventing future wars, 
America can take the 
lead.

b a i i f y  b u g le

Grondhthers O ld  
House
(Descriptive Par.) 
Easter Pearl Bailey

«

Weather-boaten, the 
old dilapidated house 
rested on the hill, 
surrounded by trees. 
To passor-bys it ap
peared vacant, al
though it was filled 
with cob-v/ebs and dust. 
For many years it had 
stood, built by ny 
groat groat grandfa
ther, Bocause no vis
itors had entered its 
doors for years, the 
house scorned sad and 
lonely. Slowly and by 
degrees it fell from 
its foundation, sway
ing with the weather,

ONE MUST H A V E  

SOi^lETHING TO SAY 

BEFOR.E h e  c a n  WRITE

Selected Sentences
Not considering the 
flames, ho dashod in
to the building,

Yfinter all over the 
v/orld wo faced as we* 
gazed from the windows.

What we do to help 

our-country demands no 
pay.

Leader of his class 

the boy might have 

Docn-had he not been 
lazy.

To be richly rov/arded 
in the end one must 
obey the simple laws
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M y G r e a t e s t  D e s i r e

(Thome) 
Florence Jô n̂er

One of my greatest 
desires is to gradu
ate, By thon I hope 
to bo wiser and old 
enough to choose a 
v/orthy caroor or to 
extend my oducation by 
going to college.
If a career is chosoi:̂  

others shall not de
termine it for me, as 
I haven’t the talents 
they have. I have al
ways tried to earn 
money during leisure 
because I enjoy spend
ing it rather than 
Dad’s, Wisely I hope 
to choose ny work, en
joy it, and'earn a de
cent living.
If college is choson,

I desire to gain more 
knowledge that a bet>- 
ter carecr may be ta
ken up later.

From English I  Ptspers
of humanity.

Valiantly tho :;Jilay- 
ers fought to bo the 
winning team of the 
season.

Gay and colorful wore 
the crowds at tho foot>> 
ball game, ■

To spend a weekend in 
the country seems like 
a dream to the city 
child.

As the evening shact-
0V7S grow longer, the
boys wound their way 
homev;ard through the 
v/oods,


